
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 30 November 2006 

2. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The Board received an item of information under correspondence and decided: 
 
 ECO-VILLAGE 
 
 That the letter be forwarded to the Corporate Support Manager for consideration and reported back to 

the Board for information. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


